
 
 

EDUCATION COMMITTEE REPORT 
 

The Education Committee met several times during 2006 and addressed 

several issues pertaining to the continuing legal education of the members of the 

Lycoming Law Association.  First, the Committee reviewed the list of videotaped 

seminars sponsored by the Pennsylvania Bar Institute and selected the topics which 

the Committee thought would be of interest to members of the LLA.  Second, the 

Committee addressed the issue of “outside providers” conducting seminars that 

would be registered for Continuing Legal Education credits through the LLA.  Finally, 

and most importantly, the Committee planned and scheduled Lunch and Learn 

seminars throughout the year thereby enabling LLA members to obtain most, if not 

all, of their required CLE credits and avoid traveling outside of Lycoming County. 

 
Respectfully submitted, 

 
 
 

John P. Pietrovito 
Chairperson 


